

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT TOWN COUNCIL HYBRID FORMAT 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339

> 860 464-3203 Roxanne Maher

MINUTES LAND USE/PLANNING/PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE – SITE WALK

Tuesday, May 21, 2024

5:00 PM

Spicer Ruins- Clark Farm Property

The Site Walk gathered at 1025 Colonel Ledyard Highway at 5:00 p.m.

DRAFT

Present were Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee member Councilor St. Vil, Historic District Commission Member Karen Parkinson, Tri-Town Trail Vice-President Kevin DiFilippo, Connecticut Preservation Archaeologist Stefon Danczuk, and Resident Eric Treaster.

The Group walked the Spicer Homestead Ruins Site that was located within the Clark Farm Property.

The Group discussed some historical facts about the site along with information about the Tri Town Trail (Bluff Point to Preston Plains Park).

The Site Walk concluded at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary St. Vil Committee Chairman Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee